
Thank you for your continued support of time and money. Can you believe it’s August already ready! The

Winter Shelter planning is underway and the board is continuing working on how to improve HART’s

overall communications and processes.

General Mtg Thurs. Aug, 18 at Oak Hills Church,

1100 Blue Ravine Rd. 6:30 pm

Some of the agenda items:

● Folsom PD Crime Suppression Unit Leader updates and able to answer any questions

● Jeanne Shuman of Jakes Journey Home talks about their unhoused outreach in Folsom

● Have questions about HART’s Mentoring program. Paul Keast, Mentor Director, will be present to

answer any questions

● Updates on Tiny Home development

● Hear about 2nd annual Walk with HART coming in the fall

● Folsom Winter Shelter Team now planning for 2023

HART Board members Bev Siess, Steve au Clair, and Judi Alexander attend County Supervisor Sue

Frost'sTown Hall meeting at Folsom Library and thank her for her support of HARTs in her district as

well as being a Citrus Heights HART volunteer.

HART is an all volunteer organization. We need your time and effort if our programs are to succeed.

Again thank you for your current support in time and money. If you want to donate now, just click this

link, https://hartoffolsom.org/donate-to-hart-of-folsom/.

https://hartoffolsom.org/donate-to-hart-of-folsom/

